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MARION TOWNSHIP BUDGET MEETING October 06, 2017 at the Township Building 
 
Present:   Archie Gettig Jr., Herb Chapman, John R. Dillon (Rick) and Angel Emery 
Guests:  None 
 
Chairman Gettig, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Public Comments: No Guests Present 
 
New Business: 
 
Emery explained the reports that were provided.  The proposed draft budget for 2018 was reviewed and 
discussed.  The board conversed about potential projects in the township that should be worked into the 
budget.  Emery was directed to increase the 430 account which covers highways, roads and streets by 
$5,000.  Gettig will contact Matt Kenepp to get insight on a few projects.   
 
The board casually discussed different items on the budget and the potential changes that could take place 
in 2018. The County Aid application was looked over and it was decided to change the 430 account as 
mentioned above and review the budget again at the November Board of Supervisors meeting after Gettig 
meets with Kenepp so that his recommendations can be taken into consideration. 
 
On a motion by Gettig and 2nd by Chapman, motion passed to adjourn the budget meeting at 8:38 
p.m. 3-0. 
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